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Subject: Re: CIBP Depth
From: "Jenkins - DNR, Steve" <steve.jenkins@state.co.us>
Sent: 11/5/2024 2:23:44 PM
To: "Joe Richardson" <jr@s-companies.com>
 
Joe, you are approved as requested.
Steve

  

Stephen C. Jenkins, P.E., C.P.E.S.C.
 

North Central Area Engineer
 

C 720.846.8066 | F 303.894.2109
1120 Lincoln Street, Suite 801, Denver, CO 80203
Your_steve.jenkins@state.co.us | www.colorado.gov/ecmc

 

 
 
On Tue, Nov 5, 2024 at 2:06 PM Joe Richardson <jr@s-companies.com> wrote:

 Steve,
We are working on Plugging the Guard #1 (05-123-12864), Document #403355309.  We
tagged the CIBP higher than it was originally set.  It was supposed to be set @ 7,090', and
we tagged @ 6,774'.  The TOC is at 6,246', so we are within the cement.  The next step is to
perforate and squeeze up hole.  Just wanting to make sure we are good to move up hole to
complete the plugging.
 
Thanks,
 

Joe Richardson

VP of Operations

Schneider Summit Services

(C): 303.242.1844

https://s-companies.com/
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